Guidelines for Resume Writing

There is no one perfect or correct form for a resume. It helps to be creative and adjust the style and
format to suit your purposes. While there are variations in style, there are also general guidelines that
usually are followed. Some are listed below:

1. Keep it brief. A recent high school graduate resume should be limited to one page. The longer it
is, the less chance of it being read or comprehended. Potential employers spend about five
seconds looking at a resume before they decide if they are going to discard it or keep reading.
Avoid long paragraphs- one or two lines of information is sufficient and utilize bullet points to
summarize information.



